
 

Knights of Columbus  
Chisholm Trail Council #9368 
 
May 1, 2020 
 
To:  Worthy Grand Knight Greg Castro 

Worthy Financial Secretary Michael Goertz 
 
From: Brother Robert Prybyla 
 
Report on ProLife activities during the 2019-2020 fraternal year for the Columbian Award 
application, form SP-.7 
 
Over this past year Brother Knights have attended and supported ProLife activities throughout 
the Austin Diocese by: 

 Organizing St. William Church Day September 28, 2019 - 40 Days for Life Fall Campaign  
 Providing financial support donation to the Central Texas Coalition for Life, October 2019 
 Providing financial support donation to the Agape PRC, October 2019 
 Providing financial support donation to Texas Alliance for Life, October 2019 
 Providing financial support donation to the John Paul II Life Center, November 2019 
 Providing financial support donation to Student for Life of America November 2019 
 Providing financial support donation to the Austin Diocese Retired Priest’s Fund Dec2019  
 Providing financial support donation to Texas Right to Life, December 2019 
 Dedicating the Garden of the Holy Innocents at St. William Parish, January 2020 
 Participating in the ProLife mass at St. Louis & San Jose Churches on January 25, 2020 
 Marching in the Austin Rally for Life on January 25, 2020 
 Organizing the St. Joseph Novena for Life at St. William Parish February 10-18, 2020 
 Organizing St. William Church Day March 7, 2020 - 40 Days for Life Spring Campaign  
 Providing financial support donation to Our Lady of the Angels Maternity Shelter Mar2020 
 Providing financial support donation to Heroic Media March 2020 
 Providing financial support donation to ProLife Across America  April 2020 
 Providing financial support donation to Pro Love Ministries April 2020 
 Providing financial support donation to the Annunciation Maternity Home April 2020 

 
Members are regularly encouraged to gather together and attend these events in number and 
wear Knights of Columbus attire as appropriate.  Members also spontaneously attend ProLife 
events throughout the year in the diocese. 
 
Respectfully, 
Brother Robert Prybyla  
ProLife Couple: Robert and Marianne 


